
From:   
Sent: 07 June 2020 20:54 

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 

Subject: Objection to the Gaming Centre on the corner of Glengall Road - Kilburn NW6 

 
Dear sir/madam, 

 

I am writing to express my objection to the opening/operation of the new gaming centre (Slot machine 

casino) in Kilburn. 

 

Kilburn has had its fair share of gambling/betting shops in the area for many years now and I do not 

believe that we need anymore. These type of businesses bring disruption, anti-social behaviour and 

crime to the neighbourhood. Currently there are at least three betting/casino shops in Kilburn High 

road, and no need for anymore. 

 

The kids cannot play out because of anti-social behaviour and the fact that Kilburn is plaque by drug 

dealing and drunkards. With limited to zero policing in the area I believe the approval should not be 

granted. This will be harmful to the community here in Kilburn. 

 

I hope my appeal will be considered to support those of us who live in the area and have to deal with 

the aftermath. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 
 


